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The Long-Range Planning Committee of the University of Southern Indiana Board of Trustees met on
Saturday, May 10, 2003, in Room 206 of the University Center. In attendance were Chair Bruce H.
Baker and Trustees Louise S. Bruce, Walter J. Jermakowicz III, and Harolyn G. Torain. Also in
attendance were Vice President for Student Affairs Robert Parrent; Provost and Vice President for
Academic Affairs Robert L. Reid; Vice President for Advancement Sherrianne M. Standley; Associate
Vice President for Student Affairs John L. Deem; Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs and
Dean of Extended Services M. Edward Jones; 2002-2003 Student Government Association President
Britney Gentry; and 2002-2003 Activities Programming Board President Debra Smith.

Chair Bruce Baker called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

1. REPORT ON STUDENT LIFE

Activities Programming Board President Debra Smith reported on APB's mission, accomplishments,
and goals.

Britney Gentry, president of the Student Government Association, reported on the organization's work
on behalf of USI students, including its mission, organization structure, goals for 2003-2004, and future
plans.

Vice President Parrent discussed future areas of pursuit for Student Affairs departments, including the
implementation of Strategic Enrollment Management (SEM), a process by which an institution
maximizes and optimizes the goals for recruitment, retention, and graduation of students. Other goals
include emphasis on diversity, Greek life, and residence life, and enhanced opportunities for student
organizations, student involvement, and training. Dr. Parrent also reported on plans to improve
orientation, upgrade administrative software, and plan for emergency preparedness.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m.
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